10/01/25
'3B have had a great first week back. We have enjoyed discovering our new topics, especially in ICT and History. We all enjoyed our instructions lesson linked to programming where we directed our friends around class. We also began our castles topics with a competition. We had to draw and label our images with as much information as possible. We hope you like the winners. Also, a special mention to MAA, JS and LW in their efforts in the Bleep Test this week. Amazing.'
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